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Comments: Dear U.S. Forest Service Representatives,

 

In the Nez Perce-Clearwater NFs Forest Plan Revision I would like you to consider the following:

 

Please establish alternative plans for public comment that include for Wild &amp; Scenic river designations the

South Fork and Kelly Creek; enact strong provisions for sustaining and increasing native fish populations;

decrease winter motorized activities across the board to benefit sensitive species like mountain goats and

wolverines, increase habitat security, restoration, and connectivity for mountain goats and wolverines; maintain

recommend wilderness areas and advance them for capital "W" Wilderness designation; and, do not allow

motorized use or road building in recommended wilderness.

 

Thank you sincerely,

Hannah


